
 

 

 
MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commissioners 

From:  Jennie Stapp, State Librarian 

Subject: Designation of Negotiation Leads 

Date:  April 8, 2024 

 
 

The Department of Administration, State Human Resources Division, further recommends the 

State Library Commission designate those Commissioners and management staff with the 

authority to negotiate and sign a contract with the union on behalf of the Commission, within the 

parameters established by the negotiation preparation work group.  

 

 

 


